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Sunshine Choir and tennis fun at Princess Christian Care Home

On Friday 7 July, our Princess Christian Care Home Sunshine Choir met up and our residents really enjoyed themselves. We

have some very talented singers indeed!

As it was also World Chocolate Day, we made some chocolates in different shaped moulds during our Cookery Club (with spoon

licking!) and enjoyed them with our afternoon tea.

As Wimbledon has been in full swing, yesterday we held our first Princess Christian tennis match, on our beautifully turfed centre

court. Our Bisley residents played extremely well and were rewarded with pots of strawberries and cream of course!

Today we have tennis in our Pirbright Unit and tomorrow we shall be holding matches for our Knaphill residents too – watch this

space to see which team will take the win.

Our Home cat Buttons also joined us and had a fun time lounging on the grass and chasing all the balls!

 



Princess Christian
Care Home

Page: 2

 

 

 


